GRAND-DUCHÉ DE LUXEMBOURG

ADMINISTRATION
DE
L'ENVIRONNEMENT
DIRECTION

Luxembourg, May 3, 2000

Mr. Eugene ALBRIGHT 429 Washington Road North Versailles, PA15137-1956 USA

Dear Mr. Albright, .

referring to your letter, dated April 24, 2000 with the request of information regarding fluoridation of drinking water, we would like to confirm your information that fluoride has never been added to the public water supplies in Luxembourg.

In our views, the drinking water isn't the suitable way for medicinal treatment and that people needing an addition of fluoride can decide by there own to use the most appropriate way, like the intake of fluoride tablets, to cover their diary needs.

Best regards

Jean-Marie RIES

Head of the Water Department